
1 
 

Edenton Town Council 
Committee Meetings 
November 23, 2020 

 
The Edenton Town Council met on Monday, November 23, 2020 at 6:00 p.m. in the Council Chambers 
for committee meetings.  The following members were present: Mayor Jimmy Stallings, Councilman 
Elton Bond, Councilman Roger Coleman, Councilman Samuel Dixon, Councilman Hackney High and 
Councilman Craig Miller.  Absent was Councilman Samuel Dixon.  
 
Mayor Stallings called the meeting to order.   
 
The Public Works Committee had one item on the agenda. 
 
Councilman Miller stated that the first item was the Stormwater Feasibility Study. 
 
Will Larsen, Wooten Company Project Engineer gave a power point presentation to the Town Council.  
Mr. Larsen was instrumental in the Town obtaining grant from NC DEQ that funded a comprehensive 
Stormwater Feasibility Study. This initiative was identified by Will as part of the 2017 Stormwater Pump 
Station Assessment. 
 
Councilman Miller stated that the second item was an update on the East Eden Street Stormwater 
Project. 
 
Will Larsen gave an update on this project, which stemmed from the E. Water Street Stormwater Pump 
Station Assessment. Will assisted the Town in obtaining a grant from NC Department of Environmental 
Quality to fund this improvement project. The project will help reduce nutrients in stormwater 
runoff from discharging into the Bay and also will provide additional storage capacity during heavy 
rainfall events to reduce impacts of flooding. 
 
The Finance Committee had two item on the agenda. 
 
Councilman High stated that the first item was the designation of applicant agent for Hurricane Isaias. 
 
The item was recommended to be placed on the next agenda for Council approval. 
 
Councilman High stated that the second item was the State Applicant Disaster Assistance Agreement-
Hurricane Isaias. 
 
The item was recommended to be placed on the next agenda for Council approval. 
 
There being no further items on the agenda, the meeting was adjourned. 
 
 
 


